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4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for the information of members is a copy of the correspondence received from Christchurch 

and Canterbury Marketing Ltd concerning the proposed Stage V Redevelopment of Cathedral Square. 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


